TPANAC, Democrats Stand United Defending Wisconsin’s Transgender Community
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Codem three anti-tran bills passed on partisn lines Thursday in Assembly.

Madison — Today, three anti-trans bills (AB 377, AB 378, & AB 465) were brought to the floor
for a vote. While all three bills passed on partisan lines, Governor Evers has vowed to veto
these extremely harmful and discriminatory pieces of legislation. Representative Ratcliff
delivered her first floor speech in the State Assembly with remarks on AB 465 relating to:
prohibiting gender transition medical intervention for individuals under 18 years of age.

The Transgender Parent and Non-Binary Advocacy Caucus (TPANAC) remains consistent on
their outspoken condemnation of these pieces of legislation. Co-chair of Transgender Parent
and Non-Binary Advocacy Caucus, Melissa Ratcliff (D-Cottage Grove), released the following
statement in response to the actions taken on the floor today:
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